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KENT ROAD PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 
 
 

    25th February 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Your child has been selected to represent Kent Road Public School at the Ryde Zone PSSA 
Swimming Carnival to be held at Ryde Aquatic Centre on Wednesday 13th March (8:30am – 
3:00pm) 2019. 
 
The cost for the event is $12 per competitor. 
 
Spectators will be charged upon entry to Ryde Aquatic Centre. 
 
Transportation will be by private vehicle, leaving school at 8am on Wednesday and returning to 
school by 3:30pm. 
 
If you are able to assist in the transporting of students to and from the carnival, please bring along 
your valid driver’s licence and car registration papers (on the morning of the carnival), this is 
a Department of Education requirement.  
 
Please complete the permission slip below and indicate if you are available to drive children on the 
day. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mr B. Harrison 
Sports Organiser 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 

2019 RYDE ZONE PSSA SWIMMING CARNIVAL 
 
 

I hereby give permission for my child ……………………………………….. of class …………………… 
to attend the Zone Swimming Carnival on 13th March 2019, at Ryde Aquatic Centre.   
 
I understand transport is by private vehicle and have included $12.00 as payment.   
 
I am able to drive ………. children (including my own) on Wednesday 13th March 2019. 
 
 
Signed:………………………………………………………...  Dated:………………………………………. 
                                    Parent 


